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As Christmas and New Year approaches we are writing to advise you of our 
delivery schedule over the festive season. 
  
The last day for ordering to guarantee a pre-Christmas delivery will be Friday 
18th December. We will operate a normal delivery schedule up until Thursday 
24th December. 
  
The office will be manned between Christmas and New Year. Please call if you 
require a delivery. We will return to a normal delivery schedule from Monday 
4th January. 
  
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your valuable and very 
much appreciated business during 2020 and assure you of our continued 
support again in 2021.  
  
For further information please visit our website www.firststopsupplies.co.uk or 
contact any member of our team on 01202 827666. 

From all the team at First Stop Catering & Hygiene Supplies 
 we wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a prosperous and happy 2021. 
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